
Dear Allison 
 
I object to the application submitted by D.P Murphy Inc. for the development of a fourth gas 
station in the town of Borden-Carleton. 
 
We already have three gas stations that have been in the community for many years. There’s no 
way a 4 would ever make it. Chances are we would lose Ceretti’s, our only grocery store  
 
Many of the people that work at Howatts shell and Ceretti’s have worked there for years  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ethan Boyko 
 


